
Working and achieving together to enrich lives 
and nurture bright futures

THE “LOW” DOWN

27th May
2022

Diary Dates

Mon 6th

June
School opens

Fri 10th

June
Jubilee 
Celebrations

Wed 15th

June

New to Nursery 
Stay & Play 
Sessions

Mon 20th

June

New to 
Reception 
Meeting

The Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations
On Friday 10th June we will be holding a Queen’s Jubilee 
Picnic for the children in school. Children will take part in 
different activities including crown making and children’s 

games from the decades of the Queen’s reign.
The staff and children will also be planting a time capsule 

to mark the occasion and children are welcome to 
dress in red, white and blue on the day.

Sadly, we are unable to invite parents to this event, but 
we will of course share photo’s and moments of the day 

on our Facebook page and newsletter.

Nursery Stay and Play 
Session

We are looking forward to 
meeting our new nursery 

starters and their families on 
Wednesday 15th June. This will 
be a great opportunity for you 
to meet the staff and see our 

wonderful nursery setting. 
Don’t forget to bring your 
child’s birth certificate on 

the day. 

Term Dates 2021 – 2022

School Opens School Closes

Monday 25th April 2022 Friday 27th May 2022

Monday 6th June 2022 Friday 22nd July 2022

News
As we come to the end of this half term, we have lots to 
share. Please see the attached pages for information on 
community events and activities taking place over next 

week’s holiday.
Today we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Saddique, who 
leaves us to start a new job. She will be greatly missed 

and we wish her the best of luck!
We hope you have a restful break and look forward to 

seeing you back in school on Monday 6th June.

Reception Starters September 2022
If your child starts in our Reception class in September, you will have received a letter this 
week regarding the welcome meeting for parents. Please can you ensure this is returned to 

school as soon as possible. Thank you.

After School Clubs
Booking for these opened earlier this week but we do 

currently have availability on the following:
KS2 Cricket Club (Mon)

Reception – Multi-sports (Wed)
KS1 Film Club (Mon) limited spaces left

KS2 Lego (Wed - £24)
Please see Parentpay to book or contact the office.

Parent Survey
Please see below for results of 
our recent survey, thanks to 

everyone who took part.



Questionnaire Results 2022

Base:(65)

Strongly 
Agree

Agree Disagree Strongly 
Disagree

No. % No. % No. % No. %

My child feels safe at this school. (65) 52 80 11 17 1 2 1 2

My child is making good progress at this 
school. (65)

49 75 13 20 1 2 2 3

This school meets my child's particular 
needs. (65)

47 72 15 23 2 3 1 2

Lowerhouses School has a clear vision 
and explicit Christian values which are 
understood by all. (64)

42 66 22 34 - - - -

The school teaches Christian values that 
help my child(ren) to develop spiritually. 
(63)

37 59 23 37 2 3 1 1

This school helps my child to develop 
skills in communication, reading, writing 
and mathematics. (65)

49 75 14 22 1 2 1 2

The school has a high expectation of 
behaviour which reflects its Christian 
values. (64)

42 66 22 34 - - - -

Collective worship is important in the life 
of the school. (64)

37 58 25 39 2 3 - -

This school deals with any cases of 
bullying effectively. (Bullying includes 
persistent name-calling, cyber, racist and 
homophobic bullying). (62)

38 61 21 34 1 2 2 3

This school helps me to support my 
child's learning. (65)

47 72 16 25 1 2 1 2

This school responds well to my 
concerns. (65)

47 72 16 25 1 2 1 2

This school keeps me well informed. (64) 46 72 18 28 - - - -

Yes No

No. % No. %

I would recommend this school to another parent 
(62)

62 100 - -

I prefer the new way of running Parent's Evening 
(57)

48 84 9 16

Parent Survey 2021-22
We would like to thank everyone who completed our annual school survey. 

These were handed out during Parent’s Evening and sent home to those who 
could not attend in person.

The data has been collated and below you will see a summary of the results. 
Your feedback is important to us as it allows us to understand what we do well 

and how we can improve moving forward.
Thank you!



Almondbury Corgi Trail

Almondbury Business and Community Association have organised this fun trail around the 
local area.

The event runs until the 12th of June so there is plenty of time to join throughout the 
holidays. Just print a form and see how many Royal Corgis you can spot.












